
Tracy, Mary

From; OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK

Sent: Tuesday, April 30, 2019 10:29 AM

To: Tracy, Mary

Subject: FW: Comment to Proposed Rules CrR / CrRU 3.7, 3.8, 3.9

From: Jon Scott [mailto:jscott(5)snocopda.org]

Sent: Tuesday, April 30, 2019 10:28 AM

To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME(5)C0URTS.WA.G0V>

Subject: Comment to Proposed Rules CrR / CrRU 3.7, 3.8, 3.9

Please adopt these rules. Prejudicial eyewitness identification procedures and unrecorded interrogations are
antithetical to the fair administration of justice. By creating the rule, police departments and prosecutors will

understand specifically what is required in their investigations, and they will be able to conform their procedures

accordingly. The implementation of this rule will make the criminal justice system more efficient, and police

investigations more uniform. These rules should be adopted.

Jon Scott, ATTORNEY AT LAW
Snohomish County Public Defender Association

425.339.6300 EXT. 255 / fax 425.339.6363


